Zebra mmossinqs

* Empower * Connect  Care *

Heart Family Camp ¢ Nov. 12-14,2021

Zebra Crossings and It’s My Heart New England welcome you to join us for
a family weekend for youth (ages 3-12) with a Congenital Heart Defect and their families.

Location: Barbara C. Harris Camp in Greenfield, NH
Housing: Small family cabins with heat, electricity & bathrooms
When: Friday at 5:00pm through Sunday at 2:00pm
Program Fee: $100/adult, $50/youth ages 5+, $25/child under 5
Maximum fee per family: $250 thanks to IMHNE funding support.

Camp Scholarships available upon request. Contact us!

Join us for an inspiring and relaxing family weekend that offers a variety of activities for children, adults
and the entire family, We respectfully ask that adults be vaccinated this year. Scroll down for current
COVID statement and guidelines.

Parents are responsible for health care throughout the program. An EMT will be on site to assist with

medical emergencies. Please consider remoteness, camp environment, walking distances, etc.
Parents are responsible for the supervision of their children under the age of 5 years old.

During parent group time, a play group for ages 3-4 will be provided in the same building.

Please contact us for special needs/concerns. We want to ensure we can accommodate your needs.

Register at zebra-crossings.campbrainregistration.com/

“This camp gives my kids the opportunity to play with other kids and normalize heart defects for them.

For myself, it gives me the time to relax, de-stress, connect with my family and other families.

Contact us 603-312-2052 x 0
meg@zebra-crossings.org

www.zebra-crossings.org




Zebra Crossings statement concerning COVID-19

As COVID vaccinations continue to roll out and state guidelines are easing up, we continue to assess how to
best offer select programs in 2021. We keep our primary focus on the health and well-being of all of the par-
ticipants and staff in our communities and are monitoring the situation closely.

As Zebra Crossings does not have its own facility, we are dependent on partnering with other camps or facil-
ities. Most of these organizations are currently operating at maximum capacity due to safety guidelines. Oth-
er programs are often held in public places (such as State Parks), which currently limit our ability to ensure
full safety guidelines to be implemented.

For these reasons, Zebra Crossings will not be running any in person programs this Summer. We

look forward to resuming in person Family Weekends this Fall with Heart Family Camp, November 12-14,
2021.

We ask that all adults be fully vaccinated in order to attend. Each program will include specific COVID proto-
cols, which may change based on the current circumstances. Participants need to be willing to adapt to guide-
lines including, but not limited to, handwashing, wearing a mask, physical distancing, etc. Details will be pro-
vided prior to each program.

Please check our Program Calendar for upcoming programs and events as we are continuously adapting what
we offer to meet the needs of our community.

We encourage you to find more information through these trusted sources:
* The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

* The World Health Organization

» U.S. State Department Travel Information

You may contact meg(@zebra-crossings.org with questions or inquiries.
We will continue to communicate with updates as they are available.
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